
Poudre High School  
8th Grade Families “Governor’s Tour” 
January 8th, 11th and 12th 
PHS student-leaders will take you on the same tour we 
provided Governor Polis when he visited in October 2019. 
Polis visited PHS to go behind the scenes of Poudre's 
innovative and amazing career and college readiness 
programs, which align with the State of Colorado's career 
pathways. 
Sign up for a tour through the sign-up genius link!  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